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AGA: Annual Convention
It is with resigned sadness that we announce there will be no convention for 2005. While several local clubs expressed interest in hosting a convention, only one actively pursued a proposal. Unfortunately, it could not be completed in time for a November 2005 convention. However, we are seeking 2006 proposals now! [Note for prospective clubs: proposals may be made for convention dates anytime in the year, but we do have a deadline of 9 months prior to the proposed date. Please contact Scott Hieber with any questions.] 
*****************************************************
Requirements and Guidelines doc 1st paragraph:

Requirements

1. General Information. This document is intended to aid a local organization (Local) that is considering submitting a proposal to host the Aquatic Gardeners Association (AGA) Annual Convention. Most of the information is provided as a guide to help the Local prepare a proposal and host the Convention. Certain items are necessary and are listed under section “2.Requirements for Convention and Items to be addressed in a Proposal.” The Convention will take place beginning on a Friday and ending on Sunday. In the past, the Convention has been held in early November but it need not be held in November. Draft and final proposals can be submitted by email to shieber at yahoo dot com or by mail to Scott Hieber, 2 Mayberry Drive, Tinton Falls, NJ, 07724. Only proposals received by not later than 9 months prior to the proposed start date of the Convention will be considered. It is recommended that a draft proposal, including at least the names of the committee heads, anticipated location and date, and possible speakers, be submitted 9-12 months before the proposed Convention start date. The AGA Board of Directors selects the Convention host based on the quality and germaneness of listed speakers and other events, financial impact on the AGA, geographic location, feasibility of the proposal, strength and reputation of the local club, and attendance cost to the AGA members. The selection will be announced by mail, email, or telephone call. 

